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MEETING SYNOPSIS OF THE COUNCIL OF THE COLLEGE OF 
 PHYSIOTHERAPISTS OF MANITOBA 

2021

November 22, 2021 The Council of the College of Physiotherapists of 
Manitoba met on November 22, 2021 by Zoom to 
discuss the following topics: 

• PCE Exam

• CAPR

• Special Meeting of CPM

• AGM

• Budget 2022

During this meeting, Council determined that CPM will 
continue to be a member of the Canadian Alliance of 
Physiotherapy Regulators in 2022, approved the budget 
for 2022 and set the meeting date for the 21st Annual 
General Meeting as April 28, 2022.  

Council discussed the Special Meeting that would be 
taking place on December 16, 2021 and reviewed the 
letter received from MPA with the petition to hold the 
Special Meeting.    




